
BULLETIN BOARD 

WFO ANNUAL MEETING 

WFO's 13th annual meeting will be held 7-9 October 1988 at Casa Munras, Monterey, 
California. The program will include a special workshop on breeding-bird atlases. The 
Monterey area is famed for the variety of both ocean and land birds it attracts in early 
October, and the meeting will offer both pelagic and terrestrial field trips to see them. 
For further information contact Debi Shearwater, P. O. Box 1445, Soquel, CA 95073, 
(408) 688-1990. 

NOMINATIONS ARE OPEN FOR THE WFO BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

A nominating committee has been established to propose candidates for the posi- 
tions on the WFO board of directors to be elected at the annual meeting in Monterey, 
California. All members of Western Field Ornithologists are invited to suggest can- 
didates or to volunteer. Please send your suggestions to Robert L. McKernan, 40 Sherril 
Lane, Redlands, CA 92373. 

DUTCH 
BIRDING 

•j Quarterly journal forevery keen 
birder! 

[] Excellent papers on identification, 
distribution, movements and 
behaviour of Palearctic birds. 

[] Latest news on rare birds in the 

Netherlands and Belgium. 
[] In English orwith English summaries. 
[] Well produced with numerous high 

quality photographs. 

For information write to: 

Dutch Birding, Postbus 5611, 
1007 AP Amsterdam, 
Netherlands. 
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Subscribers to Dutch Birding can claim 25% off a British 
Birds subscription 


